
From: Paul Harwood  
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:30 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Incinerator

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

FFWhen this German company was looking for a piece of land managing director Carey said Wisbech 
piece of land ticked all their needs,no thought of the people in Wisbech all the extra transport in an 
already very busy area ,Weasenham Lane, Bo'ness Road Algores way are allways busy schools, 
Factories,Food processing plants and also infant schools near by .Not a very good advert if this thing 
is passed for families to come and live here, also firms will be put off coming and some firms 
thinking of leaving .Wisbech town centre is right on the doorstep to this thing, not very goodfor 
shoppers when the wind blows over the town ,not good for all the People all live in this area, the 
town shops will feel the pinch as shoppers will find other places to go,if this thing gets passed it will 
be like a big smelly black cloud over the this area,and we will see less of Mr Barcly than we do now
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